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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                          8th April 2024 
“Guess the sweets in the Jar 2024” 

This competition created a lot of enthusiasm among our pupils this year, 
Congratulations the two winners with the correct guess, Oliver in Primary 5 
and Gerardine in Primary 6.  
Congratulations to the winner of the large Easter Egg sponsored by  
“The Port Bar” in Mountnorris, Benjamin in Primary 3.  
The money raised from the “Guess the sweets in the Jar 2024” competition and the 
children’s donations to the Trocaire Boxes was a total of £314.00.  
Thank you for your generosity and support, all the money raised will be donated to 
Trocaire.  
There will be no swimming lessons this Term due to the Newry Swimming Pool being 
closed. 
Please find the schedule of activities and events for the Summer Term 2024:  

Tuesday 9th April – Tuesday 18th June  Healthy Kidz Coaching with Mark will 
recommence on Tuesday 9th April, for 10 weeks, 
to Tuesday 18th June, the cost for this Term is 
£12.00 per pupil, this should be paid to Nicola 
by Tuesday 30th April 2024. 

Wednesday 10th April Michael Mc Elroy will begin his Eco-Club with 
Primary 5, 6 & 7 pupils from 1pm. 

Thursday 11th April  “Preparing for Change” Programme, Primary 

7 Parent Workshop from 1pm to 3pm 

Thursday 18th April Shared Education Trip with Mountnorris 

Primary School for Reception and Primary 1 

pupils to Tiddly Town Newry from 9.30am to 

12noon. Further information will follow. 

Friday 19th April- Friday 17th May “Preparing for Change” Programme 

workshops for Primary 7 pupils. 

Friday 19th April NSPCC Workshops for KS1 and KS2 Classes 



Friday 26th April Hunter’s Supermarket Visit for a “Food Chain” 

Workshop for KS1 and KS2. 

Tuesday 30th April The School will close for ALL pupils from 

12.30pm for staff training. A school bus will 

be available at this time. 

Monday 6th May  May Bank Holiday   

(School Closed) 

Sunday 12th May  The Sacrament of First Holy Communion in St. 

Teresa’s Church, Tullyherron at 11.30am. 

Monday 27th to Wednesday 29th May May Bank Holiday School Closed, School will re-

open on Thursday 30th May. 

Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th June Reception and Primary 1 Induction Meetings 

Tuesday 11th June Trip is to Fort Evergreen, Warrenpoint 

Reception to Primary 3 School Trip to Fort 

Evergreen, Warrenpoint 

Pupils will leave school at 9.15am and return at 

2.30pm, they need to bring a snack and wear 

their P.E. Track Suit.  

Further information will follow. 

Wednesday 12th June  Primary 7 Leaving Mass 

Friday 14th June Trip is to “Funtasia” in Drogheda 

Primary 4 to Primary 7 pupils end of year trip is 

to “Funtasia” in Drogheda. Pupils will leave 

school at 9.15am and return at approx. 4.00pm. 

All pupils need to take a snack, wear their own 

clothes and take some money for shopping in 

the Apple-Green Centre.  

Further information will follow. 

Tuesday 18th June  Our Annual Sports Day 

Thursday 20th June  St. Paul’s High School P7 Transition Day 

Friday 28th June  Summer Holidays begin at 10.30am 


